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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Dear residents, 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools across NSW.  

A project is underway to build new sporting facilities with a shading canopy and a flexible activity lab at 
Bonnyrigg High School. The new sporting facilities and building will support the growing student 
population at Bonnyrigg High School and their future learning needs.  

The new sporting facilities will be located north of the existing basketball courts, and the flexible 
learning lab will be directly west of the sporting facilities.  

Work is due to start in early to mid 2024. We will let you know more about control measures we will 
have in place to minimise any impacts to neighbours closer to the start of these works.  

For more information on how construction impacts will be managed throughout this project, please visit 
the School Infrastructure website: edu.nsw.link/ConstructionImpacts  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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